

STATE OF CONNECTICUT

DEPARTMENT OF SOCIAL SERVICES OFFICE OF THE COMMISSIONER Telephone (860) 424-5053 Facsimile (860) 424-5057 TDD/TYY 1-800-842-4524 Email Commis.dss@ct.goy

MEMORANDUM

To:

Individuals Who Commented on the Proposed Regulation Regarding

the Deficit Reduction Act of 2005 (Reg. # 14-01)

From:

Roderick L. Bremby, Commissioner

Department of Social Services

55 Farmington Avenue. Hartford, CT 06106

Date:

December 9, 2015

Re:

Responses to Public Comment

Attached are the responses by the Department of Social Services (the "Department") to comments received from the public concerning the above-referenced proposed regulation. Notice of Intent for the proposed regulation was published on the Secretary of State's website on October 29, 2014.

Enclosed is a copy of the proposed regulation with revisions based on the comments received.

The Department anticipates submitting the proposed regulation to the Legislative Regulation Review Committee by March 1, 2016.